WORKSHOP DISCUSSION ITEMS AT MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE SENIOR CITIZENS CENTER.

Present: Mayor Michael Sidari

Trustees Owen Toale, Marguerite Sherman, Todd Bensley, Timothy Elliott

Police Chief Chad Kenward, Fire Chief Matthew Jackson, DPW Superintendent Joseph Perry, Code Enforcement Officer Daniel Gardner

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Jada Burgess

Excused: Attorney Matthew Brooks, Clerk-Treasurer Deborah L. Padoleski

The following items were discussed at a workshop session prior to the official Board meeting:

- Police Department report submitted
- Code Department report submitted
- Fire Department report submitted
- Department of Public Works report submitted
- Boxwood Cemetery presentation: Kathy Blackburn, Chairperson of the Boxwood Cemetery Commission, on tree removal and establishing a pet cemetery
- Boxwood Cemetery: Jacob Hebdon, member of the Boxwood Cemetery Commission, proposal to establish Columbariums in Boxwood Cemetery
- Discussion on quotes received for Liability Insurance renewal
- Discussion on painting of the snail at Pine Street Park to match existing playground colors
- Discussion on potential four-way stop at the corner of West Oak Orchard Street and Gwinn Street
- Discussion on establishing a public arts commission and feedback on updating the Code